
Year 5 Letter. 1st Edition 

 

Dear Year 5,  

I hope that you and your families are well. You may have been wondering what the 

teachers have been doing whilst you have been self-isolating. Well the school is still 

open and we have teamed up with St Uny staff to provide childcare for the children 

of key workers so that their parents can help our country battle the Coronavirus.  

I have had the chance to work with some amazing teachers and lovely children from 

St Uny. We have not taught “normal” lessons, but we have had fun. We have baked 

cakes, looked after the animals (don’t worry animal cadets), built dens and explored 

the school pond.  

When I have not been at school or working from home I try and get my daily exercise 

with my family around the lanes near my house.  

There are suggested learning tasks on our school website for you to do. In addition, I 

have set challenges on SumDog and TT Rockstars to keep you busy. 

Below are some challenges to keep you busy and entertained. You may reply using 

Google classroom or by sending a letter to school.  

 

Joke of the week 

 

What did the left eye say to the right eye? 

Between us, something smells! 

 

Please send me your jokes. My favourites will be in the next edition.  

 

Book review: 

I have been reading my daughter various books and this is one of her favourites.  

If you have a younger sibling, they may enjoy it too.  

Frog doesn't want to sit on a log - logs are knobbly and uncomfortable and can give 

you splinters in your bottom. But Cat is insistent. Every animal has a right and proper 

place to sit. Frogs sit on logs, cats sit on mats and hares sit on chairs. Rather less 

comfortably, lions sit on irons and storks sit on forks. 

As frog fires questions at Cat, he discovers where gorillas, puffins and wizards should 

sit until the answer to his final question keeps him quiet for a very long time! 

Where do you think gorillas should sit? 



Where do you think puffins should sit? 

 

If you have been reading a good book, please let me know and I can put it on the 

next Year 5 newsletter. If you would like to write a book review you can post it on 

Google Classroom under the First Edition Tasks. Or if you prefer, post your reply to 

the school.   

 

Magical Year 5 Moments 

Do you remember this educational visit?  

Can you describe, using the 5 Ws, what we did there? 

Do you have any funny memories from the day? 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Message from Miss Reed 

Hello Year 5,  

I hope you and your families are keeping well. My 3 girls and I have been busy in the 

kitchen baking lots of treats, spending a lot of time in the garden and occasionally we 

have been out on a bike ride. As you can imagine, I have been super busy trying to 

keep them all entertained. What have you been up to since we were last together?  

I keep thinking about our circle time sessions, and if we were together now in our 

year 5 circle, I would ask you the following: 

What animal best describes you at the moment? I would love to hear your thoughts 

on it, and I look forward to seeing your responses on Google Classroom or through 

the post at school.  

I really look forward to seeing your jokes, I am sure it will put a massive smile on my 

face. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 5 Letter. 1st Edition – Google Classroom  

 

Joke of the week 

 

Book review 

 

Year 5 Magical Moment 

 

Which animal best describes you and why?   

 


